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Annual General Meeting - Thursday 15 October 2019
(Behind Closed Doors)

Your vote is important

Voting: Any registered member may submit a pro-
form proxy, postal or an electronic voting form
(members area of the website), duly completed, to the
General Manager by close of business, Wednesday

16 October 2019.

Voting forms are available in the lobby area of the
clubhouse or can also be downloaded from the
members area of the website in the AGM section.

Please use one of the following methods to return your
vote;

by post, addressed to the General Manager and marked
"voting form"

by placing your voting form in the ballot box positioned
in the lobby.

by electronic mail, the voting form link can be found in
the members area of the website in the AGM
Nominations section.

Voting:

Only those who are currently playing members over the
age of 18 years or are Life members will be entitled to
vote.

WORLD HANDICAP SYSTEM - DATA NOTICE

In preparation for the launch of the World Handicap
System (WHS) you will have seen recent communications
from us intended to support all golf clubs with their
transition to the WHS. This email reiterates the necessary
next steps to ensure that your handicapping software
and your member data is prepared for launch.

Golf clubs in England must provide two key pieces of
information to ensure their members obtain a handicap
index for the start of the WHS on 2 November.

* A member's email address
* A member's date of birth

The above detail can also be updated through the
Club V1 Passport on the "Your Profile” tab.

This information should be logged on your golf club
handicapping software system by 5 October 2020 in
preparation for it to be transferred across to the central
WHS database.

Without this information, golf club members will not
receive a handicap index when the transition from the
current CONGU handicapping system to WHS takes
place.

England Golf will be moving to a higher integrity level of
handicapping for and on behalf of its affiliated members
with the introduction of WHS.

The initial transfer of information is required to ensure
player identification and to eliminate the duplication of
handicap records.

Ongoing communication with affiliated members will be
for handicap purposes and will be fully compliant with
GDPR regulations.

Junior members without an email address of their own
may use an email address of a parent or guardian.
SafeGolf procedures as well as GDPR regulations remain
of paramount importance in such cases.

Thank you for your ongoing support in order to allow for
a smooth transition to the World Handicap System.




KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB



